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“It’s not too late to mess this up.” 



Current 
Numbers

■ Laboratory-confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Nevada 

County: 39

– This number does not necessarily represent the 

total number of cases of COVID-19 in Nevada 

County.

■ Number released from isolation based on current CDC 

criteria: 36

– This does not necessarily represent an accurate 

absence of disease in the population.

■ Number of deaths due to COVID-19: 1

■ Number of COVID-19 tests conducted on Nevada 

County residents: 1,190

– This number does necessarily reflect all who were 

tested.
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Amended Stay-at-Home Order

Allows for expanded 
opportunities for 

outdoor recreation, 
if done safely and 
with modifications

Provides guidance 
for safe practices for 
some activities and 
services, such as 

construction

Responded to 
constructive 

feedback from local 
Law Enforcement



Reopening 
Roadmap: 
California’s 6 
Indicators for 
Modifying the 
Stay-at-Home 
Order

1. The ability to monitor and protect our communities 

through testing, contact tracing, isolating, and 

supporting those who are positive or exposed.

2. The ability to prevent infection in people who are at 

risk for more severe COVID-19.

3. The ability of the hospital and health systems to 

handle surges.

4. The ability to develop therapeutics to meet the 

demand.

5. The ability for businesses, schools, and child care 

facilities to support physical distancing.

6. The ability to determine when to reinstitute certain 

measures, such as the stay-at-home orders, if 

necessary.



Reopening 
Advisory 

Committee

■ The purpose of this Committee is 

twofold:

– to provide advice, input and 

recommendations to the Public 

Health Officer on implementing 

any decision by the Governor to 

modify the Stay-at-Home Order, 

and

– to provide guidance and resources 

to local businesses to assist them 

in preparing to reopen, once 

allowed, with modified public 

health and safety measures in 

place. 



Supporting 
Community 

Providers

■ How the Nevada County Behavioral 

Health Department is supporting 

nonprofit providers during this time.



QUESTIONS?


